Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2012 2:11 PM

To: 'Chris Baldassari'

Cc: Robert S. Creps

Subject: RE: 1650 65th Street Emeryville - Emery Bay Plaza RO440

Thanks Chris. That is what we discussed and agreed on.
M

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Chris Baldassari [mailto:cbaldassari@pesenv.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2012 12:03 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Robert S. Creps

Subject: 1650 65th Street Emeryville - Emery Bay Plaza RO440

Hi Mark,

Per our conversation last week, this email is intended to document your concurrence that (1) in accordance with the
approved Work Plan, ambient/background air sampling to be conducted at 1650 65™ Street will consist solely of one
outdoor 8-hour sample; and (2) a leak check compound analogous with the tracer compound used in the recent testing
at 6601/6603 Shellmound may be utilized for quantitative tracer testing.

Thanks,
Chris

Christopher J. Baldassari, P.G.
Senior Geologist

PES Environmental, Inc.

1682 Novato Boulevard, Suite 100
Novato, CA 94947

(415) 899-1600 ph

(415) 497-3731 cell

(415) 899-1601 (fax)
mailto:CBaldassari@pesenv.com




